
THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION 
NASHVILLE SCHOOL DISTRICT 

12/14/2015 
 

The regular meeting of the Board of Education of the Nashville School District was called to order on 
the above date at 5:30 by President Miles Mitchell.  Other members present were: David Hilliard, 
Monica Clark, Mark Canaday, and Randy Elliott. 
 
David Hilliard made a motion to approve the minutes from the last meeting and Monica Clark 
seconded the motion.  It passed 5-0. 
 
With 46% of the budget spent and an operating balance of $6,096,601.00, Superintendent Douglas 
Graham recommended the payment of bills.  Mark Canaday made a motion to approve and Randy 
Elliott seconded the motion.  It passed 5-0. 
 
Stacia Petty and the Primary School Choir presented a program of Holiday songs.  
 
Mr. Graham reported that the federal minimum wage will be going up on January 1st, 2015 from $7.50 
to $8.00 an hour. To be in compliance, uncertified classroom sub pay will go from $50.00 a day to 
$53.00. Degreed and Certified classroom sub pay will stay the same.  Monica Clark made a motion to 
approve this change and Randy Elliott seconded the motion.  It passed 5-0. 
 
Mr. Graham reported that construction at the high school is coming to an end.  He said he believed we 
would serve breakfast there on January 11th.   
 
Mr. Graham congratulated the football team and coaches on a winning State and talked about what 
goes on behind the scenes and the relationships that are built with the players. 
 
He also spoke about the NJHS Science Club and the excellent presentation they made at the Arkansas 
School Board Convention. 
 
With no resignations or recommendations for employment, Mr. Graham announced that the next 
meeting would be on Tuesday, January 19th, 2016, due to the Martin Luther King holiday. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:00. 
 
 
 
 
_____________________________________             _______________________________________ 
Miles Mitchell, President           Monica Clark, Secretary 
 
 
 


